
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
    
13th October 2014  
 
 

NEW SCHOOL MILK SCHEME – COOL MILK 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
There will be a new milk scheme starting after half term. School milk is free for all under-fives 
and is subsidised for pupils aged five or older at around £15.00 a term. 
 
Each pupil that registers with Cool Milk will receive a carton of milk everyday, which is delivered 
fresh and chilled to the classroom. 
 
How to register 
 
Milk is completely free for all children aged under five and is subsidised for children aged five 
or older. Simply register at www.coolmilk.com or complete a registration form from our school. 
 
My child is under five 
 

• Just register by a Tuesday before 5pm for your child’s free milk to start the following    
week. 

• Free milk will continue until the Friday before your child’s fifth birthday. You will receive a 
payment request three weeks before this time – if you wish your child to continue to 
receive school milk simply make a payment. 

 
My child is five or older 
 

• Complete a registration form or register online as soon as possible. Shortly after 
registering you will receive a payment request. 

• You can pay Cool Milk either online, over the phone, at a local Pay Point or by cheque in 
half-termly, termly or annual instalments. 

• Please pay by Tuesday 5pm for your child’s milk to start the following week. 
 

If you have any questions regarding school milk please visit www.coolmilk.com or contact Cool 
Milk directly on 0844 854 2913. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Mrs. Brown 
 
 

Mrs B Brown 


